DRAKE UNIVERSITY
DES MOINES. IOWA

DEPARTMENT OF
INTERCOLLEGIATE ATHLETICS

March 2, 1945

Dr. Forrest Allen
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear FPhog:

We have just finished our basketball season
with about an even break in a difficult schedule,
and are looklng forward to next season 1n the hopes
of having a better team and a more interesting
schedule of games. lost of the fans 1n Des Molnes
look with great interest to the big six, and we
would like to schedule & gane here with your insti-
tution for that reason. We would be glad to
arrange a guarantee for a home game here Just be-
fore or after your annual game at Ames, Or possibly
we eould work out & home and home agreement.

I would be glad to hear from you soon concern-
ing this proposal.

Conﬁhal yours,

Vee J. Green
| Athletic DBirector
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